
Madison Food Policy Council Report for August 3, 2016 

Madison Metropolitan School District 

1. Summer School Ended on Friday July 29.  We are continuing to provide meals at our Community sites 

through August 12.   

2. Fall online enrollment opened on August 2.  We have directly certified over 9,000 students for meal 

benefits for the first day of school. 

3. We are excited to have 3 new cafeteria’s opening this fall.  Hawthorne, Midvale and Lowell will have a 

new look.  Changes will include upgraded Garden Bar units, new ovens and a walk in cooler at 2 of the 

sites to decrease our energy consumption.  These new spaces will allow us to add Garden Bar service at 

Midvale & Hawthorne. 

4.  We are conducting interviews for a chef / Manager position this week.  This will be a new position for 

us with a focus on menu, recipes and culinary skills development for staff. 


